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From: chloe mylet <chloelumylet@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 4:45:07 PM
To: David Reed <davidr@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Case W-3527

Hello,

| am emailing in regards to the proposed re-zoning of the property at the corners of Acadia & Salisbury Ridge Road. | am
requesting the zoning board deny the request and maintain the property as residential.

I am a current resident on the 600 block of Banner Avenue and have owned my home here for six years. Prior to that, |
rented on Hollyrood and grew up on the 200 block of Cascade Avenue for over a decade. | would be directly impacted by
this change, and like many others, might consider leaving this neighborhood where | have spent a majority of my life if it
were to be turned into a restaurant.

| love and frequent the many small businesses on Acadia Avenue, but the proposed location is on an entirely different
stretch of that road, which is much quieter and entirely surrounded by other residences.

| urge the re-zoning board to listen to the many residents of this historic and diverse neighborhood and decide against
this re-zoning.

Thank you for your consideration and time.

Sincerely,
Chloé L. Mylet



